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27 February 2023 
 
Mr. Marc Hardwick 
 
Managing Director 
 
The Guardian 
 
Durban, South Africa 

Dear Mr. Hardwick, 

RE: SASCOC SAFEGUARDING CONFERENCE – 17-18 February 2023 (Hybrid) 

On behalf of the President of SASCOC, the Board, as well as its Safeguarding Policy and Education 

Working Group, I would like to extend our gratitude to you for contributing to the success of the 

conference with your presentation and inputs as a guest speaker at the Safeguarding 

Conference hosted on 17 to 18 February 2023 at the Birchwood Hotel and OR Tambo 

Conference Centre.  

Your presentation captivated the audience with extensive insights on the aspects of 

safeguarding. It also demonstrated your passion and willingness to instill a regenerative spirit 

within the delegates and attendees of the conference. 

Thank you once again for taking the time out of your busy schedule to support and contribute 

to the success of this event. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Nozipho Jafta 

Chief Executive Officer  


